
our next PTO Meeting is 

Tuesday, march 18th,  at

8:15am 

in the auditorium.

Hope to see you there!!!
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ORDER HERE

does that?

did you know

PTOthe

3rd qtr. celebration 
march 18, 9:45AM - 2:00PM

P lease Turn Over

Every contribution makes a difference! 
If you’re able to help, please check out our wishlist

and see how you can support our efforts. 
Thank you for being a vital part of our community!

The PTO has created a wishlist of items we need to
continue our mission of blessing our teachers,

enriching the lives of our students, & strengthening
the bonds of fellowship among WCA families.

Thursday: Teachers will enjoy coffee from Given
Coffee, sponsored by WCA parent,
Sydney Cavanaugh. 
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UPCOMING EVENTS

Teacher Appreciation Week 
March 31st - April 4th

Each day, the teachers will be gifted with a special
treat! Check below for the daily activities. Many

volunteers will be needed to make this week
successful and special for our teachers! Please

scan the respective QR codes below to volunteer
where possible! 

Monday:

We will be decorating doors! If you'd like to help, please
email the PTO at pto@wcatrojans.org.  The door
decorating will take place on Friday, March 28th, right
after school, so teachers can enjoy them on Monday.

Tuesday: Teachers will enjoy a soup bar
luncheon. Volunteers are needed.
Please scan QR code to donate.

Wednesday:
A cart will be delivered to our teachers
full of their favorite sweet and salty
treats and beverages! Please scan QR
code to donate.

pre-order OR send $
with your 

student on this day, TO 
purchase a frozen

treat!  

Friday:
On Friday, April 4th, an ice cream
truck will be visiting campus to treat
our teachers!
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I could never live without
my mom. She is always

there for me and I am so
proud of her and glad

that she is my mom. She
has been through so

much and it is a blessing
from God that she is here
with me all these times!     

I love you mom💗💗
-Madison 

 MEET YOUR

PTO

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 

Children:

Name: Diane Hatfield

Position: Co-Vice 
President

2 kids:
7th - Madison
3rd - Wesley

 Favorite
PTO Event:

I love Cookie Grams
& it’s my Birthday!

Favorite
Bible Verse: Exodus 14:14

“We’ve been apart of the
WCA family since 2016. It
truly is a family. PTO is

dear to me, as it was one
of the first areas I was
able to get involved with
and met so many parents

and teachers.”

.  . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 

For Teacher Appreciation Week, the PTO will be organizing
special events, treats, gifts, and more to honor our wonderful
teachers and staff. In addition, classrooms and/or room moms

may reach out to coordinate specific gifts for individual
teachers. While parents and students are welcome to

participate in both, participation is completely optional. Our
goal is to bless our teachers and show them how much we
appreciate everything they do. We encourage families to

contribute in any way they feel comfortable and within their
capacity, as every act of apprecation makes a difference.



FOR REMIND
MESSAGES: 

TEXT- 
@WCAPTO24

TO 
81010

Amazon Wish Lists

COOKIE GRAMS

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 

Scan the QR code to access each
teacher’s Amazon wish list

Questions?
Contact: Kambria Jarrett at

pto@wcatrojans.org

Take a minute TO "like" AND
"FOLLOW" us on Facebook &

INSTAGRAM!
COURTNEY ANDERSON

EMAIL: pto@wcatrojans.org
OR 

SCAN THE QR CODE TO
SUBMIT 

A SIGN-UP FORM 

 INTERESTED IN
BECOMING INVOLVED
IN WESLEYAN'S PTO? 

HAVE NEW FUN &
FRESH IDEAS TO

SHARE? CONTACT:

Huge thanks to everyone who participated in our Valentine’s Day Cookie
Gram Fundraiser! Over 1800 cookies were sold!! An amazing group of

volunteers also showed up to help pack the cookies for delivery! 

Our newest (andOur newest (and
CUTEST) PTOCUTEST) PTO

Volunteer, MissVolunteer, Miss
Blakely Turner wasBlakely Turner was
such a huge help!such a huge help!  


